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Dear Chair, Brett Hudson Hillyer, Vice Chair,  Diane V. Grendell, and Ranking Member, 
Tavi Galonski, 
 
My name is Henry Butler and I would like to highly encourage you to support (Parental 
Right Bill HB352) for a swiftly motion moving it out of committee to the House Floor for a 
passing vote. 
 
I am aware of several blind and disabled parents who have successfully raised their 
children. These children are living a productive life; as other children who were raised 
by parents with no disabilities. We can not continue to witness the removal of children 
from the arms of loving, caring and successful parents and care givers. 
 
So, please support HB352. 
 
Thank you for all of your support. 
 
Henry Butler 


